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Negotiations have begun for your new 

State Transit Authority Bus Operations Enterprise (State) Award! 
 

• This State Government wants your Award to remain the same so that negotiations 
do not affect its process of Privatisation. 

• This State Government has also said “no wage increases” for government employees 
because of COVID-19. 

 

These points make it difficult to negotiate big changes to your Award, but we will still 
negotiate to get the best deal possible and change what we can.  To do this, we need to 
know what is important to you at work.  Fill in this survey and tell us.  This is your chance to 
speak up. 
 

1) Name:  

2) Job:  

3) Work location:  

4) Personal mobile number:   

5) Personal email address:  
6) Are you an RTBU member?   Yes   No  

 

7) List in order of importance three things you most want changed in your working 

conditions: - 

(i)   

 

(ii)    

 

(iii)   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

initiator:djaggers@rtbu-nsw.asn.au;wfState:distributed;wfType:email;workflowId:36f0e63c3df2da489e034ea26ae44287
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8) List in order of importance three things you do not want changed in your working 

conditions: - 

(i)   

 

(ii)    

 

(iii)   

 

9) Any other comments 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return your completed survey to your delegate as soon as you can. 
 
For more information on the negotiations, speak with your delegates or call 
the office on 9319 7277. 
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